
Construction Update #2 

Page 1 of 2 

September 14, 2020 

Road Resurfacing on north-south portion of
 Coatsworth Crescent

Contract: 20ECS-TI-14LR 
Original Start / End Date: June 26, 2020 / August 7, 2020 

Revised End Date: October 9, 2020
*Timeline is subject to change.

The City of Toronto will resurface the north-south portion of Coatsworth Crescent (see map). Our 
inspection of the road shows that it needs resurfacing and sections of damaged curb and/or 
sidewalk need to be replaced to bring them to a state of good repair.  

The timeline for this work was extended due to weather, and delays were compounded by 
scheduling difficulties and crew availability. The contractor was required to complete work within 
school zones before schools restarted in mid-September. In order to meet this deadline, the 
contractor prioritized work within school zones. All streets in this cluster are scheduled to be 
completed by the Revised End Date indicated above.

This work is part of the Council-approved 2020 Capital Works Program to renew aging city roads and 
sidewalk for current and future needs. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT COVID-19 AND CONSTRUCTION WORK IN TORONTO 

The Province of Ontario has enacted a declaration of emergency to help contain the spread of COVID-
19 and protect the public. A list of essential workplaces in Ontario was announced on March 23. As 
indicated on the list, City-led infrastructure construction has been deemed essential and this project will 
proceed. This construction is essential to ensure the City's infrastructure remain safe, in a state of 
good repair and able to meet Toronto’s needs. For more information on the City's response to 
COVID-19 please visit toronto.ca/covid-19. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

WORK DETAILS 

The City’s contractor will: 
• Dig up the road surface
• Re-align maintenance holes and catch basins
• Repair curbs, gutters, and/or sidewalks, and driveways
• Repave the road surface

http://www.toronto.ca/covid-19
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NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us and quote the contract number 
below. 
Contract 20ECS-TI-14LR 

Field Ambassador 
Anthony Ramgoolam 
647-308-8601, TorontoLRR@rvanderson.com

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 
416-338-0889
(7 Days a week, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays)

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/improvements/ward19.htm 

City of Toronto  
COVID-19 Information 

Toronto.ca/covid-19 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

mailto:TorontoLRR@rvanderson.com
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/
http://www.toronto.ca/covid-19
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